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From the Desk of 1st Vice District Governor Judy Barr 
 

Happy Valentine’s Day to all of the Lion Sweethearts out there this month!  It’s time to share our Lion Love all around!  If 
you have been following my articles, in September I wrote about Step 1 of the Just Ask program.  October discussed Step 
2 which was Creating Your Club’s Growth Plan.  Step 3 in November was about Preparing your Club for New Members.  
This month, I’d like to write about Step 4 which is Welcoming the New Members.  This includes the Induction Ceremony, 
New Member Orientation, and Mentoring.   Induction ceremonies should be memorable.  This should leave a lasting 
impression on the member so that they always remember why they joined Lions.  If you cannot have Governor Bob or a 
member of the Governor’s team induct new members, please choose someone who understands how important the first 
steps in a Lion career is. 

 

Next is the Lion’s orientation.  Shouldn’t a new Lion know about Lionism?  There are great booklets that help describe our rich history.  Your 
club can supplement that with history about your club, too.  They should know how your club got to where you are.  Finally, don’t let the 
new Lion just hang out there.  Mentor them.  Guide them.  Communicate with them.  And invite them to join your activities.  It will also help 
your club realize the potential of the new member’s unique skills that they bring to the table.  Members feel involved when you ask for their 
opinion.  It works!  Give it a try!  So spread the Lion Love this month and show new members that We Serve!   

 

            ~Love, Lion Judy Barr, 1
st

 VDG 

 

A Message from District Governor Bob Susaeta 
 

Another month passes.  I can’t believe how fast they are going by.  We held our third District Meeting where we honored 
our Past District Governors and had PCC Liz Crooke give a presentation on conflict resolution.  The feedback that I 
received on this presentation was great.  We again had examples of clubs “Joining Hands In Service” and helping our 
communities. 
 

The MD4 Convention will be happening when you read this.  Redding is a long haul but the trip will be worthwhile with all that is happening 
there.  We will have several training sessions along with the Academy Awards presentations.  We will also be voting for an International 
Director and on raising MD4 dues by $4.00.  Our Ensenada cruise is on and we will be leaving on March 3

rd 
and returning on March 6

th
.  You 

can still sign up for the trip.  If you are interested please contact Carol Linehan, our District Treasurer.  Our District Convention registration 
forms have been passed out.  Please register as soon as you can.  The theme of this year’s convention is “Celebrating Success.”  What this 
means is that we want to celebrate the successes of each club in the District.  We would like you to bring your club banners and flags and 
free standing photo boards showing your legacy projects and/or any projects that you have done this year.  Also, please send any photos 
that you have showing your events to PDG Danny Mayer, the 2017 District 4-L4 Convention Chairman, and he will put them in a video that 
will play all day.  Let’s really talk up our clubs.  I would also like to offer my condolences to Seal Beach Lion Mike Haley for the loss of his 
beautiful wife Marcia.  Please keep the Haley family in your prayers. 

~District Governor Bob 

 

 

A Message from 2nd Vice District Governor Randy McMillan 
 

District 4-L4 Lions you are amazing!  Reading your monthly activity reports gives me great pride in the work you do.  4-L4 
truly lives the motto “WE SERVE.”  Your activities helping so many people make me proud to be a Lion in our District.  That 
being said, our District is growing and we are about to add new clubs and with that we need more leaders and officers.  
The MD-4 Leadership Institute being held March 4-6th is a perfect opportunity to learn to step into leadership roles.  I 
hope to see you there!  Remember to ASK someone to be a Lion!        

 

~I WORK FOR YOU…Just Sayin’…  2nd VDG Randy McMillan 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CABINET TREASURER REPORT 
 

Does your Club want to be eligible to hold a Club Student 
Speaker Contest?  What about being able to vote at 
upcoming conventions?  Then Club Treasurers you must be 
up to date on your dues.  LCI and MD4 will be sending out 
the Invoice Dues Statements for the Jan – June timeframe 
for the amount of members you have listed.  The second half 
of the year dues are due to LCI in January and then in 
February MD4 dues are due.  When you receive your invoice 
please pay it as soon as possible. 
 

Pease make sure LCI and MD4 have your correct email 
address.  If you have not received your Club Invoices by the 
middle of February please contact International / MD4 or 
myself.  All invoices are sent to email addresses that they 
have on file.  
 

          ~Thank you, Lion Carol Linehan 
            District 4-L4 Treasurer 
            cadl8029@yahoo.com 714-846-2478 or 714-716-9380 

CABINET SECRETARY REPORT 
 

Hello wonderful District 4L4. 
 

We have our March Student Speaker Region meetings 
coming up.  Please see flyers in this newsletter and check 
with your club President and Secretary who were all sent 
copies to share.  Also we will have our April District Meeting 
which will be our Student Speaker meeting, again copies 
were sent to your club President and Secretary to share.  
Please pay attention to the RSVP date and be sure to RSVP 
on time so we can ensure we have enough food for 
everyone.  If you club has the winner for the Zone contest be 
sure when you RSVP that you include your student and any 
guests of the student.  Your club is responsible to pay for 
your student and one judge so please keep that in mind as 
well when you send in your payment. 
 

It is that time of year to start thinking about DELEGATES.  All 
clubs Presidents and Secretaries were sent the information 
on International in July.  Be sure to get these turned in on 
time.  Information on our MD4 delegates will be coming out 
this month. 
 

Be sure to get your reports in on time and if you have any 
issues or questions please contact me. 
 

     ~Lion Diane Quinlan 
       Cabinet Secretary 
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STUDENT SPEAKER FOUNDATION 
 

Thank you to Lion PJ Smith and the La Habra Host Lions Club 
for their continuous monetary donations to the Student 
Speaker Foundation.  Thanks to Huntington Beach Host, Seal 
Beach Host and Tustin Host for turning in used ink and laser 
cartridges which are sent to the Funding Factory for money for 
the Student Speaker Foundation.  District 4-L4 6 month 
contribution is $2,546.00.  A round of applause to all the Lions 
and clubs of District 4-L4 who continue to support the 
Foundation. 
 

I will be collecting used ink cartridges and cell phones at the 
upcoming Region Meetings.  
 

~Lion Carol Linehan  
  District 4-L4 Student Speaker Trustee 2016-2017 
  Student Speaker Foundation Director 2016-2018 
  Phone 714/846-2478 or 714/716-9380 cadl8029@yahoo.com 

   

GUIDE DOGS FOR THE BLIND 
 

Hello Lions, I will have BBQ sauce and raffle tickets at the next 
two District Meetings so come and help Guide Dogs raise 
money for their new puppy facility.  I would like to personally 
thank the Garden Grove and the Pomona Host Lions clubs for 
their generous donations to Guide Dogs.  I was afforded the 
opportunity to speak at both clubs and the speech was well 
received.  I look forward to your continued patronage so we 
can continue to aid this great organization.  I am available to 
come and speak at any club.  Just email me and give me some 
lead time so I can have time to establish a ride. 
 

Here is a short YouTube clip on the new puppy facility being 
erected by Guide Dogs.  Please watch and enjoy.  The link is: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2TM6JOI1a_g 
 

~Thanks again, Lion Scott Quinlan  
Fundraising Chairperson Guide Dogs for the Blind  
Scott.quinlan@hotmail.com 
(714) 200-3964  

 
2017 PEACE POSTER KITS AVAILABLE NOW! 

 

It's the 30th anniversary of LCI’s 
Peace Poster Contest!  To celebrate, 
they have redesigned the Peace 
Poster kits. 

 

Invite young artists in your communities to submit a poster 
design that expresses the theme, "The Future of Peace."  The 
contest is a great way to connect with your community and 
encourage youth to express their vision of peace. 
 
Children aged 11–13 are eligible to participate.  All you need 
to do to unlock a child's creativity is purchase a Peace Poster 
kit from club supplies.  Purchase your Peace Poster kit today! 

 

 

mailto:cadl8029@yahoo.com
mailto:cadl8029@yahoo.com
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2TM6JOI1a_g
mailto:Scott.quinlan@hotmail.com
http://www.mmsend47.com/link.cfm?r=1BY4gx5WAlXgRIuLuhee7w~~&pe=FORGf-YFnWh9mnfVNefbyciLTCUa7twb_cKQz5cUj8zToHbXTMAWIf1WzdRsh3sRFuOkmn1FPbTorriYF5JAUg~~


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DISTRICT 4L4 JOINING HANDS IN SERVICE by Lion Diane Quinlan 
 
District Governor Bob Susaeta has a motto for 2016/2017.  His motto is “Joining Hands in Service.”  This message of clubs helping 
clubs has spread in our District.  Governor Bob is proud to say that his club, Orange Host Lions, have helped many clubs with their 
projects when they have reached out for help and so have Ontario Upland, Upland Host, Tustin Host, Pomona Host, Huntington 
Beach Host, La Habra Host, Ontario, Harbor Mesa and even the District Leo Clubs including Beckman High Leos, Diamond Bar High 
Leos, Fountain Valley High Leos and Village Bible Leos to name of few.  His message of service to include helping other organizations 
and clubs is fueling a successful cooperation within the clubs.  Clubs helping Ronald McDonald House, Boys & Girls Club, working the 
Orange Street Fair, collecting books for one club’s project, and even pajamas for those in need. 
 

       

This cooperation with club helping club was seen by Tustin Boys and Girls Club on January 13
th

 when members of the Tustin Host 
Lions helped with a “Freaky Friday” event that they helped create.  This event brought out La Habra Host Lions to make funnel 
cakes, DG Bob Susaeta, IPDG Ken Myers and other Lions to help cook hot dogs and serve up the food to over 150 in attendance and 
Lions from Tustin Host, Huntington Beach Host, Orange Host, Ontario Upland, Beckman Leo Club and Tustin Boys and Girls Torch 
Club working to make popcorn, set up and run games for the carnival, raffles and more.  Nine members of the Tustin Boys & Girls 
Club were presented with Lions Young Leaders in Service Awards by the Tustin Host Lions at this event.  
 

        

This event was a huge success not only for the Boys & Girls Clubs and Tustin Host Lions, but for District 4-L4 as our Governor’s 

message of “Joining Hands in Service” was seen by all in attendance and helped spread the word that there are Lions among the 

community and WE SERVE.  This spirit of cooperation among clubs had many adults in attendance asking where can I go to join, how 

can I help serve and thanking us for what we were doing.  Events like this make us proud to be Lions and proud to SERVE. 

   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Become a Founding Member of the California Lions Foundation 
 

The new California Lions Foundation (CLF) has been approved by the IRS and State of California as a non-profit, tax-exempt, 501(c)(3) 
corporation for the purpose of providing assistance to California Lion clubs!  This new foundation will provide matching grants from 
$500 - $10,000 to California Lions clubs for projects that do not qualify for support from any existing Lions foundation. 
 

In order to begin assisting Lions clubs, we have established an initial funding goal of $250,000.  In order to meet this goal, CLF is 
providing an opportunity to California Lions and California Lions clubs to become ‘Founding members’ and ‘Founding clubs’ of the 
Foundation through calendar year 2017.  Lions may become a ‘Founding Member’ of CLF for a donation of $1,000, in addition the 
member will be also receive recognition as a ‘Kay Fukushima Fellow’.  California Lions Clubs may become a ‘Founding Club’ of CLF for a 
donation of $5,000.  Founding member donations by individual Lions may be counted toward the ‘Founding Club’ donation amount to 
qualify as a ‘Founding Lions club’. 
 

By becoming a CLF ‘Founding Member’ you will be helping California Lions make a difference in their communities.  Again, funds 
donated to CLF will remain in California to assist California Lions.  Tax ID # of California Lions Foundation is 81-2850129.  Checks made 
out to ‘California Lions Foundation’ may be sent to:  California Lions Foundation/California Lions MD4 state office/129 Los Aguajes 
Avenue/Santa Barbara, CA 93101.  If you would prefer to donate appreciated securities, please contact me at gilfsmith@aol.com for 
instructions. 

~Yours in Lionism, Gil Smith CLF President PDG, 4-L4 

GUIDING LIONS 
 

The following is a list of the current Guiding Lions for District 4-L4.  
Guiding Lions take a class to be certified to support clubs.  Congratulations 
to our newest “graduates!” 
 
CURRENTLY GUIDING: 
HB Host Lion Steve Christy/ORANGE COUNTY HANA LIONS 10/22/2019 
HB Host Lion Mark Piva/ORANGE COUNTY HANA LIONS 1/2/2019 
LH Host Lion Larry Rottweiler/CAL STATE FULLERTON LIONS 9/12/2019 
 
AVAILABLE FOR GUIDING: 
Costa Mesa Newport Harbor Lion Mike Scheafer 5/3/2019 
Cucamonga District Host Lion Steve Lacey  10/22/2019 
Garden Grove Host Lion Chuck Lake  10/22/2019 
Harbor Mesa Lion Marianne Allen   10/22/2019 
Harbor Mesa Lion Barbara Hayward  10/22/2019 
Harbor Mesa Lion Cathy Waters   9/17/2019 
Huntington Beach Host Lion Gerry Filakousky 10/22/2019 
Huntington Beach Host Lion Richard Filakousky 10/22/2019 
Huntington Beach Host Lion Carol Linehan  10/22/2019 
Huntington Beach Host Lion Scott Quinlan  10/22/2019 
La Habra Host Lion Fausto Marisy   10/31/2019 
La Habra Host Lion Randy Mc Millan  10/22/2019 
Ontario Host Lion Michael Shaw   10/22/2019 
Ontario-Upland Lion Loyce Mejias   10/22/2019 
Orange Lion Hank Garcia    10/22/2019 
Orange Lion Jack Perich    10/22/2019 
Orange Lion Judy Schnitzer   10/22/2019 
Orange Lion Mike Smith    10/22/2019 
Orange Lion Bob Susaeta    9/29/2019 
Seal Beach Host Lion Gary Denni   10/22/2019 
Seal Beach Host Lion Bruce Gormley  10/22/2019 
Tustin Host Lion Judy Barr    10/22/2019 
Tustin Host Lion Rick Bedel   10/22/2019 
Tustin Host Lion Brenda Donahue   10/22/2019 
Tustin Host Lion Diane Quinlan   10/22/2019 
Upland Host Lion PDG Ken Myers   10/22/2019 
 

ORIGINAL ARTWORK AVAILABLE 

 
I am happy to make available the above image to all 
District 4-L4 clubs.  The image is created in a 
digitalized high resolution format that can be 
printed in posters and/or banners for fund raising 
projects or any other Lion activities.  Please let me 
know if you would like to make use of the image and 
I will share it via either Dropbox and/or CD.  I cannot 
email the file due to its size.   Thank you! 

 

~Lou Alfonso, District Photographer 
   lou.alfonso@verizon.net 
 

 

 

mailto:gilfsmith@aol.com
mailto:lou.alfonso@verizon.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DISTRICT LEOS UPDATE 
 

The Teen Recognition Program Award application due date has been changed to February 15th.  See the information and form 
below. 
 

The deadline for applying for the Outbound Youth Exchange Program is February 15th for Europe and March 15th for Japan.  This is 
an amazing opportunity for our youth to experience the world.  Click on the following link to get the application  
http://www.studenttrips.org/ then email it ASAP to Diane Quinlan MrsQuinlan@hotmail.com .  Let's have lots of people from our 
District go abroad this year!!!  
 

Leo Talent Show is February 25th. 
 

Leo Leadership Institute is March 31-April 2nd.  This is a fabulous leadership camp for your Leos who are interested in increasing their 
leadership skills and/or who want to be on the board of their Leo Club or the District Leo Board.  We would love to have a good sized 
contingency for this event.  Our Leo District President Madi Berry has gone to camp twice and if you have any questions she would 
love to give you her take on the camp. 
 

Ronald McDonald Walk on April 9th.  Registration is free for youth under 18 years old.  This would be a great activity to join with your 
Lion club and/or another Leo Club. Walk to raise money for this great organization!   This project would count as “working with 
another club not sponsored by your own Lion Club” (3points) and/or Centennial Challenge-Working with Youth.  This is a win-win!!  
See the flyer at the end of this issue. 
 

Our Leo District Facebook page is https://www.facebook.com/groups/175890419184528/,  Our Leo District website is 
http://leo4l4district.weebly.com/.  If you have anything to add to either page, please contact Tran To for Facebook at 
to.h.tran@gmail.com or Emily Jacobsson for website at emjacobsson1@gmail.com. 
 

If you have any questions or comments, please let us know! ~Chardy Lang   ~Madi Berry   
       4-L4 Leo District Advisor  Leo District 4-L4 President 

VBA Leo Advisor   madisonberry@verizon.net 
chardylang@gmail.com 
562-477-7444 

DISTRICT 4-L4 TEEN RECOGNITION PROGRAM 
The deadline has been extended to February 15th for this wonderful award/scholarship program which recognizes youth in your 
community whose volunteerism, grades and drug, tobacco and alcohol free lifestyles deem them worthy of recognition and reward.  
You can nominate more than one Leo from each Leo club.  Students must submit an application which includes some essays along 
with three letters of recommendation, one of which can be from the Leo advisor.  Please pass on the information to your deserving 
Leo ASAP!!  Please see the application below and promote it with your Leo Club or other youth groups.  This is a scholarship 
opportunity for students so please also consider making the District 4-L4 Lions Teen Recognition Program one of your charities. 

 

http://www.studenttrips.org/
mailto:MrsQuinlan@hotmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/175890419184528/
http://leo4l4district.weebly.com/
mailto:to.h.tran@gmail.com
mailto:emjacobsson1@gmail.com
mailto:madisonberry@verizon.net
mailto:chardylang@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 FOOTHILL REGION CHAIR ANDY MEGAW 
 

FOOTHILL ZONE A CHAIR TAMARA MARTIN 
 

Happy February and Valentine’s Day from the Foothill Zone A clubs!  I slipped in the rain on January 12th and broke my left ankle but I 
am recovering.  I get my cast on February 8th so I understand I will be back to “functioning” condition soon!  Meanwhile, here is what 
your Foothill Zone A has been working on.  Several members of the Ontario-Upland Lions Club brought in the New Year by helping to 
decorate our beautiful float and attending the International President’s reception.  They also took great pride in supporting their 
Melvin Jones Fellow this year, Lion Patti Rose, and of course they are very proud of PDG Elizabeth Warren for taking on the 
responsibility of decorating for the event.  It was truly a lovely evening. 
 

 
 

Last but definitely not least, The Ontario-Upland Lions Club in conjunction with 
the Chino Valley Lions Club has started a new Leos Club at Chino High School 
and they are excited to report that the club became official on January 12

th
.  

They are looking forward to celebrating their charter night on February 21
st

.  
 
 
 

The Upland Host Lions Club is working on chartering a Leo Club.  They sent a few members to help decorate the Rose Bowl Float   and 
attend the International President’s reception.  And three of their members attended the District Cabinet meeting.  They continue to 
collect used eyeglasses and plastic bags.  Cucamonga District Host Lions Club sent four members to the District Cabinet meeting, as 
well as sending members to decorate the Rose Bowl Float as reported in January.  And we continue the collection of used eyeglasses, 
as well as nonperishable food and children’s pajamas.  Please mark your calendars NOW for our fabulous Fashion Show, which will be 
held May 6

th
.  You do NOT want to miss this luncheon of fashions and vendors to raise funds for worthy Lions’ projects.   

 

FOOTHILL ZONE B CHAIR MICHAEL SHAW 
 

  As the dust settles from the high-water mark of service to our communities during the holidays, we soon will be getting back to our 
regular schedules.  The Ontario-Host Lions Club will be looking for service projects to start for the upcoming months.  Lion Mike Shaw 
gave the Community Needs Assessment booklet to members in the community to complete for ideas on new projects.  
 While Ontario-Host members wait to start something new, they will continue working on established projects.  In February, they will 
hold their annual Outback fundraiser for members/guests and a special “Flag Day” celebration for the elementary schools in Ontario.  
In March, they will be working alongside the Ontario Chamber to put up more military banners on the streets of Ontario.  In April and 
May, the club will be working on its last environmental patch.  On June 15

th
 they will be holding their annual golf tournament at Sierra 

La Verne County Club to help raise money for these projects.  Spots for golfers are still available if you wish to sign up. 
 

 
 

On Saturday, January 14
th

, Valerie Wells, Michael Shaw, Debbi Nichols, Valerie 
Johnson and John Garbo (not shown) from the Ontario-Host Lions were honored 
with the prestigious Melvin Jones award for their tireless service and charity 
work in their community.  They were all very proud and honored to be chosen by 
their club.  As Lions, we are willing to fill needs whenever and however we 
can…but not everyone sees service and charity as the Lions! 
 
 

 
Story of the Day 

 

A local charity had never received a donation from the town’s banker, so the director made a phone call. 
 

“Our records show you make $500,000 a year, yet you haven’t given a penny to charity,” the director began.  “Wouldn’t you like to 
help the community?” 
 

The banker replied, “Did your research show that my mother is ill, with extremely expensive medical bills?” 
 

“Um, no,” mumbled the director. 
 

“Or that my brother is blind and unemployed?  Or that my sister’s husband died, leaving her broke with four kids? 
 

“I … I … I had no idea.” 
 

"So," said the banker, "if I don't give them any money, why would I give any to you?” 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ORANGE REGION CHAIR LARRY ROTTWEILER 
 

Springtime, a time of re-growth and renewal.  Take a look around and see how your club can get stronger and 
grow.  Maybe it is time to look at the Club Excellence program.  Part of the process is a community needs 
assessment and club member survey.  The community needs assessment will help you find areas in the 
community that need service.  There may be areas that you have not thought about.  The survey can show your 
new members have great ideas and always remember that just because it didn’t work in the past it can work now.  
The club member survey helps your leadership find areas that your members feel need improvement.  This survey 
may help you to “close the back door” to retain members and have a stronger club.  The survey should be done 
anonymously so members can really submit their true feelings.  Don’t forget to ask other clubs for help and the 
district is always there when you need them. 

 

ORANGE ZONE A CHAIR WALT ROUNTREE 
 

The  La Habra Host Lions highlight was the 27 members and non members attending the Melvin Jones dinner.  Five La 
Habra Host Lions receive a Melvin Jones award:  Leslie Gross, Mark Sanders, Fausto Marisy, Jeanette Jones and Larry 
Rottweiler.  Five Lions from La Habra helped the Tustin Host Lions at the Tustin Boys and Girls Club by serving funnel cakes 
at the Freaky Friday event.  Additionally, they helped the La Habra Boys and Girls Club.  Ten underserved youth received 
eye care and 250 used eyeglasses were collected.  Fullerton Host collected 650 pair of used eyeglasses in January.  Lion 
Mara from our twin Club in Morelia, Mexico, visited and invited us and our mayor to come down in May.  The current 
mayor there is a Lion and former Leo.  Pictured at the right is Fullerton Mayor 

Bruce Whitaker, Lion Mara, Zone Chair Walt and club Vice President MJ.  They received 10 gross  
of flags to distribute on Lions Flag Day in February.  Fullerton Host's Student Speaker Contest 
is at the Maple Center on February 16

th 
at 7 PM.  Brea Lions report that they had many Lions 

decorating the float in December.  They will hold a Super Bowl Party at Pete's Ponderosa.  The 
city of Brea will celebrate its 100

th 
anniversary in February and Brea Lions are planning to walk 

in the parade the 18
th

 of February.  They host their Student Speaker Contest on the 9
th

 at 7PM. 
 

ORANGE ZONE B CHAIR MIKE SMITH 
 

Zone B was pretty quiet in January.  I am not surprised given all the rain we had.  Chapman University just got back from 
the holiday break but they did manage to “join hands in service” with Tustin Host at their “Freaky Friday,” a community 
event at their local Boys and Girls Club.  The Orange Lions inducted a new member at one of their meetings with PDG Judy 
Schnitzer performing the ceremony.  They also made their mid-year donations to many District charities. The Buena Park 
Lions are always busy and January wasn’t slow for them.  They sponsor students from a New Zealand Lions club who stay 
with club members.  They do the normal rounds at our attractions and the students just love it.  They also have a busy eye 
glass collection program and collected over 600 pairs this month. 

Finally we have four clubs getting ready for their Student Speaker Contests which will be held in February.  The Zone contest will be held on 
Monday, February 27

th
 at the Anaheim Community Center.   I am looking forward to hearing the students discuss “Is the right to Privacy a 

Threat to Our National Security?”  With the current political turbulence, this could be a very compelling topic for the young men and women.  

 

In January the Pomona Host Lions immersed themselves in feeding the homeless at the winter shelter.  Twice they planned menus, shopped 
for groceries, cooked and served meals to approximately 150 homeless men and women on each of the two nights.  Little Free Libraries 
stewards and transporters kept busy restocking libraries throughout town, collecting used books and driving them to the storage room.  
Several members helped at the Garden Grove Food Bank project, and Lions Roar for Reading committee members are gearing up for book 
distributions to first graders at nine schools.  It also continued collecting eyeglasses.  At the first general membership meeting, members 
heard several speakers on “Seniors and Mental Health,” and at the second meeting, they were enthralled by one of the club’s own Lions, 
Past President Professor Yehia Mortagy, who just returned from a sabbatical in Egypt.  He shared his candid observations about what is 
happening in Egypt and in the surrounding area.  The club added a new member, a young optometrist, to the club. 

 

FOOTHILL ZONE C CHAIR DAVE STILWELL 
 

The Chino Valley Lions collected 161 pairs of eyeglasses for California Lions Friends in Sight and four hearing aids which will be given to 
District 4-L4 Hearing Aid Bank Program.  Lou Alfonso collected food from local markets and the food was given to the local food bank for 
distribution to those in need.  A donation of $500 was made to a local charity, Isaiah’s Rock, who helps community members who need help 
and with local food distribution.  The Walnut Lions collected 29 pair of eyeglasses from Walnut Senior Center and Walnut High School.  The 
Diamond Bar Breakfast Lions are preparing for their fundraising event, the “Drumming for Kids” concert on Sunday, February 12th at 
Diamond Bar High School Theater from 2pm-5pm.  They will have a multicultural drum groups performing:  Diamond Bar High School Drum 
Line, Korean Performing Arts Academy, Soloist Tom Rossi, Youth and Family Club of Pomona and Taiko Center of Los Angles. 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SADDLEBACK REGION CHAIR CHRIS BARR 
 

Hello from Super Saddleback!  2017 is going to be a banner year for our District.  So far at all of the Lions events, I 
have noticed that everyone is very positive and looking forward to our Centennial Celebration.  Currently Super 
Saddleback is gearing up for another successful Student Speaker Contest.  The club level contests are always 
interesting and informative.  The Zone and Region levels are becoming very competitive.  The students are honing 
their skills.  You are able to watch them refine their skills to an amazing level.  I cannot wait to continue to watch 
them at each contest all the way to the finals in June. 

Joining Hands in Service is Governor Bob’s motto.  I would like to congratulate the seven clubs who came together in service; Tustin, 
Chapman, Ontario Upland, Upland Host, Orange, La Habra, and Huntington Beach.  Tustin Host held an event called “Freaky Friday” in 
conjunction with the Boys and Girls Club of Tustin on Friday, January 13.  There were games with prizes and free food for all  who 
attended.  Two bicycles were given away as grand prizes.  Each of these clubs donated their time, talent with the kids, and talent with 
their food prepping abilities. There were over 200 kids and adults that attended and dressed in costumes.  The Orange County Register 
on-line posted about 50 photos of the event.  It was one of the most successful community events ever for Tustin Host.  My thanks to 
all of the clubs and members who came out and joined hands with this.  I am very proud of everyone.  Thank you!  Keep up the good 
work! 

ZONE A CHAIR MARK PIVA 
 

Okay, Zone A is going to brag!  At the Melvin Jones Dinner, we had about 31 Lions in attendance.  At the Third District 
Meeting in January we had three out of four clubs represented with about 20 members in attendance.  Zone A Lions 
are active at the club and the District levels.  The Zone A Saddleback - Student Speaker Contest will be held 
on Wednesday, March 1

st
 at Newport-Mesa Unified School District, 2985 Bear Street, Costa Mesa, CA 92626 at 6:00 

pm.  If you would like to attend contact Zone Chair Mark Piva. 
Now onto the clubs.  The Costa Mesa Newport Harbor Lions Club allocated  
Donations To several local charities that feed the needy in Costa Mesa.  The club 
will continue to distribute their “Fish Fry proceeds” in the coming months.   
Students from Harper’s Crossing School in Australia visiting Estancia High School 
through an exchange program attended a meeting with Leos from Estancia. Our 
Lions are proud to sponsor them!  The Laguna Beach Riviera Club is looking for 
Lions interested in representing Lions in the annual Laguna Beach Patriots Day  
Parade in March.  For more information, contact Lion Justin Myers,  
jmeventslb@gmail.com.  Costa Mesa Orange Coast Lions President Walden  
notes a special free event being held on March 11th at the Long Beach Veterans Hospital where a presentation of the radio version of 
“It’s a Wonderful Life” will celebrate 70 years.  Please see flyer in this month’s Forum.  The Harbor Mesa Lions kicked off the year with 
several events.  Six Lions and two Leos from Estancia High School served breakfast to 20 families at the Ronald McDonald House in 
Orange.  The club held a follow-up retreat to discuss progress made since the start of the new Lion year 2016-2017.  Fifteen members 
attended and discussed what the club did over the last six months and talked about ways to improve the club overall.   The club was 
proud to have Lions Monica Gilliland and Marianne Hahn recognized as recipients of the Melvin Jones Fellowship at the annual Melvin 
Jones dinner.  The club was out in force with 15 members in attendance to support their Lions who did not know they received the 
Fellowship until that evening. Congratulations Lions Monica and Marianne!  The club ended its busy month by sending seven Lions to 
the third District Meeting in Tustin where they brought 280 eyeglasses they collected. 
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Huntington Beach Host Lions were quite active in the month of January. They “Joined Hands in Service” with the Tustin Host Lions who 
sponsored Freaky Friday at the Tustin Boys and Girls Club.  Members Lion Hank and Lion President Scott were on hand for the event.  
Lion Ray Walls and his wife Terry continued their monthly support of delivering meals to seniors in HB.  The Melvin Jones Dinner was a 
night of recognition and surprise for several club members.  Sixteen HBH Lions attended the event to recognize Lion Eric Halsey and 
Lion Steve Christy (Progressive) with this special honor.  In addition, the club surprised Lion Hank Lopez with his first Progressive Melvin 
Jones.  Lion Hank was indeed surprised and honored to receive this special honor from the club for his many years of being an active 
Lion not only at the club, but throughout the District as well.  Lion Karl Van Holt received his 30-year Chevron at the first meeting of the 
month.  The club was saddened to hear of the passing of longtime Lion Roy Rinaldi.  Prior to his passing, arrangements were being 
made to visit him in San Diego to present him with his 50-year Chevron.  It will now be presented to his family in March.  

   
Members are now focusing on preparing for their annual CrabFest which will be held on Sunday March 26th.  For information:  
http://hblionscrabfest.com/.  To purchase tickets: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/crabfest-2017-huntington-beach…  This is a major 
fundraiser for their club which will include a silent auction, raffle, all the crab you can eat and live music.  The flyer is in the newsletter. 
 

ZONE B 
 

Susie McIntosh from Tustin joined with Morgan Huang from Chinese American Lions to “join in hands service” on January 21
st

 at the 
Orange County Food Bank to pack food boxes and promote volunteer service in our District. It needed only 30 volunteers to create the 
production line but 92 people showed up to help out.  We can see we Lions are awesome, whenever help is needed, there are Lions 
there.  Western University Lions Club had the biggest group - 30 members!  Some of those volunteers were not Lions as Morgan 
posted this service in Taiwanese media, as “this is a good chance for us to show people how we Lions are doing.”  We ended up packing 
1,400 boxes of food and 5,000 bags of fruit.  This food will be distributed to low income families. Great job Lions!  Asian American 
Senior Citizen Service Center will celebrate the Lunar New Year on Friday, February 10

th
.  Please see the flyer for details.  All the Chinese 

characters have been covered in English portion. 

     

   

http://hblionscrabfest.com/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/crabfest-2017-huntington-beach-host-lions-tickets-31205921752


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ZONE C CHAIR JOHN ULRICH 
 

The Laguna Niguel Lions finished up the month of January with great expectations for 2017!  Membership continues to be a 
focus for the club as we reach out to perspective new members. Although we have not officially added a new member during the 
month, we have two new community folks that want to get involved and are in the queue.  Looking forward to adding them and 
others during February.  We always keep in mind 1

st
 Vice District Governor Judy Barr’s motto, “Just Ask”.  The simple reach out 

always opens the door for the new member. 
 

Once again, PDG Micky Scholte, the club senior member, continues to perform his exceptional efforts collecting used eye glasses 
throughout the Laguna Niguel community.  During January, Micky has collected 853 used eyeglasses in spite of some health 
issues during the month.  Always fully motivated to the collection efforts, Micky has collected 4,473 and 1,882 used cases with a 
revised upward target of 8,000 for the year.  Micky continues to maintain his high level of effort almost single handedly within 
our area by maintaining relationships, encouraging club members to find used glasses and his lifelong Lion dedication. 
   
The club continues our book collection effort partnering with the Laguna Niguel Libraries, Laguna Niguel Senior center, individual 
donors and Pomona Host Lions to donate children’s books to the Little Free Libraries.  We enjoy assisting and partnering with 
Pomona Host in the effort to promote children literacy.  We will pass on a large number of children’s books to the Pomona Lions 
during the upcoming January District meeting.  The partnership between Laguna Niguel and Pomona Host has been amazing and 
will be carried on for as long as the need exists.  The Little Free Library nonprofit estimates that 50,000 book exchange locations 
have been established throughout the world with 35.5 million books being shared per year or 10 million more than are in the 
New York Public library system.  Thank you Pomona Host, great effort. 
 
The club has developed a partnership with the Laguna Niguel Botanical Preserve to assist where possible during the year with 
community events and maintenance efforts.  Several club members have joined the non-profit Niguel Botanical Preserve and will 
assist them in the efforts during the year.  A Preserve fund raiser will be held on January 29

th
 at the Laguna Niguel Senior Center. 

The club donated a Poppy Sponsorship to the event thanks to donations from the club and club members.  Several Lions will 
attend and assist where we can on Sunday 2:00 – 5:00 PM. 
 
The Partnership of Kids for Vision, Illumination and Laguna Riviera Lions will have a full agenda of vision clinics throughout the 
community at several Elementary Schools and homeless shelters during the 2017 year.  Laguna Niguel Lions will assist during the 
coming year as the events are scheduled with our partners.  Also, an event will be scheduled at the Lighthouse Church located in 
Costa Mesa to dispense prescription glasses that are a result of our most recent event.  Unfortunately well over 800 glasses may 
have been lost in shipment so we pray the glasses will be found to hand out to those who need them.   So many grateful 
deserving folks always make the day a rewarding one for the partnership.  More events to come  
 
Although I reported on this during in the December Forum it is worth mentioning once again.  The Laguna Niguel Lions continue 
to support the Laguna Niguel Military Support Nonprofit during the year and years past.  The collection of toys and donation of 
gift cards in support of the 1,800 active duty service members of the 1

st
 Battalion, 4

th
 Marines and the USS Stockdale was an 

amazing success.  The toy donation effort assisted the Laguna Niguel Military Support Committee’s goal to ensure each child (K-
K12) receive a large selection of toys or gift cards.  The donations were a nice bonus as we celebrated with the Marines and Navy 
families as Santa passed out the gifts to the families at Lego Land. Parents sure appreciated the efforts.  Great time during this 
holiday season with many warm comments from the Marine moms as we carried the toys to the cars.  IE, we been in the Marines 
for 14 years and no one has done anything as nice as this for us.  I do believe we will do this again next year   Several events are 
scheduled in the coming months.  Baby showers, care packages, car washes fund raisers throughout the year and so much more.  
Laguna Niguel Lions always step up to support the Military using member hours and dollars to support the efforts. 
 
Aliso Niguel High School Leos continue to serve the community. Several assisted with the Lion Rose Parade float construction 
event on Dec 29

th
.  We have 81 amazing young men and ladies working their magic on several community efforts.  The Lions 

teamed up with the Leos to provide T shirts and health care items.  The T Shirts were made into bags to be filled with the items 
for the homeless.  We are planning a combined picnic with the Leos in the month ahead to promote fun and partnership with 
both Lions and Leos   Looking like a nice 2017 coming up as we hope to develop our partnership  with the Leos during the 
upcoming year. 
 
The club collected items of all types for the resale store of Laura’s house.  Laura’s House accepts gently worn items, books, shoes 
and much more. The organization’s mission is focused on supporting victims of domestic violence. We will continue to support 
Laura’s house for months to come by donating items that can be used for resale. 
 
The club level Student Speaker contest will be held on Feb 1 at the El Niguel Golf Club. We always enjoy the event as several 
students participate from local high schools.  The students research the topic and present so well which routinely makes the final 
selection difficult for the judges.  We are proud to mention that the contest winner from last year, Raj Gambhir, has gained early 
admission to Harvard University and will use the scholarship dollars toward his education. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MAKE YOUR PLANS NOW TO ATTEND 

THE LIONS CLUB INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION 

IN CHICAGO! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Garden Grove Lions Club 

69th ANNUAL 
PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

Pancakes, Eggs, Sausage, Juice, Coffee, Milk 

SUNDAY, APRIL 9th, 2017 

7am to 11am at the Kiwanisland Youth Park 
(9840 Larson Avenue, Garden Grove, CA) 

Donation $6.00 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DISTRICT DATES 
 

FEBRUARY 2017 10 CHINESE AMERICAN LIONS LUNAR NEW YEAR CELEBRATION AT SEAFOOD COVE #2 
10-12 98TH ANNUAL MD4 CONVENTION IN REDDING CA 
11 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN GRAND TERRACE 
12 MD4 CENTENNIAL CELEBRATION LIMITED EDITION PINS AVAILABLE 
12 DIAMOND BAR BREAKFAST LIONS CLUB DRUMMING FOR KIDS CONCERT 
14 VALENTINES DAY 
15 DEADLINE FOR APPLICATIONS FOR TEEN RECOGNITION PROGRAM 
17-18 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT SCREENING IN SANTA PAULA 
18 LEO RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE BAKING 1-3 
20 DEADLINE FOR CLUB LEVEL STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST 

(Is the right to privacy a threat to our national security?) 
20 PRESIDENTS DAY 
21 CHINO HIGH SCHOOL LEO CLUB CHARTER NIGHT 
25 DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE MARCH 10TH FORUM 
25 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT SCREENING IN LULAC, RIVERSIDE 
25 SADDLEBACK REGION ZONE B MEETING #3 AT 9AM – STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST 
25 LEO DISTRICT TALENT SHOW 
25 SADDLEBACK REGION ZONE B STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST 
26 LEO DISTRICT OFFICER APPLICATIONS DUE 

 
MARCH 2017 1 SADDLEBACK REGION ZONE A STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST AT NMUSD 

3-6 ENSENADA VISITATION CRUISE 
4-6 MD4 LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE AT ONTARIO RADISSON HOTEL 
11 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT SCREENING IN CORONA 
11 ORANGE COAST BREAKFAST LIONS 70TH ANNIVERSARY OF “IT’S A WONDERFUL LIFE” AT VA HOSPITAL AT 2PM 
13 DEADLINE FOR ZONE STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST 
13 SADDLEBACK REGION MEETING #2 – STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST  
17 ST PATRICK’S DAY 
18 ONTARIO UPLAND LIONS BUNCO FUNDRAISER 
20 ORANGE REGION MEETING #2 – STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST 
22 TUSTIN HOST LIONS GLEN RILEY MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 
24 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT SCREENING IN MEXICALI MEXICO 
25 DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE APRIL 10TH FORUM 
25 ORANGE LIONS 15TH ANNUAL CHARITY SPAGHETTI DINNER & BINGO 
25-29 ANAHEIM LIONS CLUB 43RD ANNUAL CHARITY BASEBALL TOURNAMENT 
26 LIONS DAY AT CITY OF HOPE 

LEOS DISTRICT MEETING #3 AT GG LIONS CLUBHOUSE – ELECTIONS 
HUNTINGTON BEACH HOST LIONS CRABFEST 

27 FOOTHILL REGION MEETING #2 – STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST 
31 DEADLINE FOR CONTESTS/NOMINATIONS: 

LION OF THE YEAR   LEO OF THE YEAR 
COUPLE OF THE YEAR  LIFETIME ACHIEVEMENT 
CLUB OF THE YEAR   PRESIDENT OF THE YEAR 
SECRETARY OF THE YEAR  MEMBERSHIP 
BULLETIN    VISITATIONS 
                          JOINING HANDS IN SERVICE 

31-4/2 MD4 LEO LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE AT TERESITA PINES 
 
APRIL 2017 1 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING AT TUSTIN HOST 

3 DEADLINE FOR REGION STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST 
8 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT SCREENING IN SAN DIEGO 
8 ORPHANAGES OF THAILAND FUNDRAISER 
9 GARDEN GROVE LIONS CLUB 69TH ANNUAL PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
9 RONALD MC DONALD HOUSE WALK FOR KIDS 
16 EASTER 
17 ORANGE LIONS 32ND ANNUAL CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT 
22 EARTH DAY 
22 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT SCREENING IN HIGHLAND SAN BERNARDINO 
22 CMNH LIONS 90TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 
25 DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE MAY 10TH FORUM 
29 DISTRICT MEETING #4 – STUDENT SPEAKERS CONTEST 

HOSTED BY ORANGE REGION AT YORBA LINDA COUNTRY CLUB 
29 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT SCREENING IN SAN JACINTO 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FIND US ON FACEBOOK 
AND CHECK OUT DISTRICT PHOTOS 
District Photographer Lou Alfonso 

 
Hello District 4-L4 Lions!  Please check out our Facebook 
Page and our District Website to view photos from many of 
our District events: 
     

https://www.facebook.com/Lions-
International-District-4-L4-876704465746297/ 

 
http://www.district4l4.org/gallery/ 

 
MAY 2017 5 CINCO DE MAYO 

6 CUCAMONGA DISTRICT HOST FASHION SHOW 
12-14 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT SCREENING IN SONORA-BAJA MEXICO 
13 HUNTINGTON BEACH HOST LIONS ANNUAL MOTHER’S DAY PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
13 ONTARIO UPLAND LIONS AFTERNOON TEA 
14 MOTHERS DAY 
17-21 DISTRICT 4L4 CONVENTION AT PALA MESA RESORT IN FALLBROOK 
20 GUIDE DOGS FOR THE BLIND RAFFLE DRAWING 
20 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT SCREENING IN RIVERSIDE 
21 LEO DISTRICT AWARDS AND INSTALLATION 
22 DEADLINE FOR AREA STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST 
25 DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE JUNE 10TH FORUM 
30 MEMORIAL DAY 

 
JUNE 2017 1 HELEN KELLER DAY 

2-4 COSTA MESA NEWPORT HARBOR LIONS ANNUAL FISH FRY 
2-4 COUNCIL OF GOVERNORS MEETING IN PASADENA 
3 MD4 STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST FINAL AT HILTON HOTEL IN PASADENA 
3 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT SCREENING IN VISTA 
17 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT SCREENING IN PERRIS 
18 FATHERS DAY 
24 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT SCREENING IN RIALTO 
25 DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE JULY 2017 FORUM 
30-7/4 INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN CHICAGO ILLINOIS USA – 100TH ANNIVERSARY!! 

 
2017-2018 JULY 15-16  SEAL BEACH FISH FRY 
  JULY 26   YEP STUDENTS ARRIVE IN SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA 

AUGUST 2-6  1ST USA LEO LEADERSHIP FORUM IN NEW YORK CITY 
SEPTEMBER 21-23  USA/CANADA LIONS LEADERSHIP FORUM IN PORTLAND OREGON 

  MAY   DISTRICT 4L4 CONVENTION AT CROWNE PLAZA HOTEL IN SAN DIEGO 
JUNE 29-7/3  INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN LAS VEGAS NEVADA USA 

 
2018-2019 SEPTEMBER 20-22  USA/CANADA FORUM IN COLUMBUS OHIO 

MAY   DISTRICT 4L4 CONVENTION 
JULY 5-9   INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN MILAN ITALY 

 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE! 
 

The address is:  http://www.district4l4.org 
 

 The website even has an advertisers section!  
See:  http://www.district4l4.org/ads.html 

 
 

Thank you to Lion Jim Peugh who put it together. 
You may reach Jim at: 

PO Box 913 Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91729 
909-948-5150 

 

ATTENTION CLUBS! 
IF YOU DO NOT SEE YOUR EVENT/FUNDRAISER/SERVICE PROJECT IN THE CALENDAR 

OR FLYER IN THE FORUM (AND YOU WOULD LIKE IT TO BE THERE) PLEASE SEND TO ME: 
CATHY WATERS 
FORUM EDITOR 

catewaters@aol.com 714/444-2151 
THANK YOU! 

https://www.facebook.com/Lions-International-District-4-L4-876704465746297/
https://www.facebook.com/Lions-International-District-4-L4-876704465746297/
http://www.district4l4.org/gallery/
http://www.district4l4.org/
http://www.district4l4.org/ads.html
mailto:catewaters@aol.com

